
Dear Habibians 
 
Zafar writes to you every Friday a note on a different 
subject which we call Friday Note. I thought this Friday I 
will write to you. 
 
I am so pleased to address Habibian entrepreneurs who 
have achieved such significant landmarks in their field at a 
young age. 
 
I wish to invite you to share your success stories with 
other Habibians. Your experiences and achievements can 
help to motivate other Habibians to one day emulate 
successful entrepreneurs like you. 
 
After receiving your success stories we will plan a date 
and time for a gathering. We are excited to hear your 
success stories. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Saeed Allawala   

 


